GPSC class I and II exams likely in September
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Ahmedabad: In a press release, Gujarat Public Service Commission has
said that following a recent court directive, it will invite applications
online for exams to be conducted for the recruitment of class I and II staff.
Officials have cited September 10, 11, and 18 as probable dates for the
mains examination.

The release also said that all selected candidates, whose numbers are
displayed on the GPSC website, will have to apply online for the mains
examination. The form will have to identify selected subjects and the
preferred language for the exam.

The commission will announce the dates for filling up forms in due
course.



